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Upcoming Events 

April 15-18 Book Fair 

April 17 Kindergarten Parent Lunch 

April 18 Spring Arts Night– 6 p.m./Title I 

 Spring Parent Meeting– 6:30 p.m. 

April 23-25 PSSA Testing– ELA– 3rd-6th Grade 

April 24 Second Grade Parent Lunch 

April 29-30 PSSA Testing– Math– 3rd-6th 

 Grade 

May 1-2 PSSA Testing– Science– 4th Grade 

May 3 Early Dismissal 11:30 a.m./In-

 Service p.m. 

May 20 K-1st Grade Awards (2:00 p.m.) 

May 21 2nd-3rd Grade Awards (2:00 p.m.) 

May 22 4th-5th Grade Awards (2:00 p.m.) 

May 23 6th Grade Graduation (2:00 p.m.) 

May 24 Last Day of School 

PSSA Testing 

Remember that PSSA testing is scheduled for April 23rd-25th, 

April 29th-30th, and May 1st-2nd, 2024. Refer to the calendar 

below for specific testing dates for your child’s grade level. 

Please help your student to be well-rested on testing days and  

encourage him or her to eat breakfast. Healthy breakfast options 

are available in the school cafeteria beginning at  

8:30 a.m. each day. If you have any questions regarding PSSA 

testing, please contact the elementary office. 

Williamsburg Elementary School’s faculty and staff are 
recognizing our graduating sixth grade 
students now through the end of the school 
year. One sixth grader is featured each day 
on our Williamsburg Elementary Sixth Grade 
Spotlights Facebook page.  Featured 
graduates also assist Mrs. Metzler with the 

morning announcements each day. Check out the posts to learn 
more about our graduates and be sure to tell your favorite sixth 
grader, “Congratulations!” 

  

 Spring Arts Night 

Please join us on Thursday, April 18th for our Spring Arts Night! 

 The spring music concert for chorus members, kindergarten, first, second, and third grade students will start at 6:00 p.m. in 

the high school gym. Please dress in nice clothes and arrive at 5:45 p.m. 

 The Book Fair will be held in the cafeteria following the spring concert until 7:30 p.m. 

 A Title I spring information meeting will be held in the elementary cafeteria following the spring concert. 

 Student artwork will be on display in the hallways at the elementary school. 

 

Come Join Our 

Coin Toss! 

Mrs. Brown’s class will 

be collecting coins to 

raise money for the 

World Wildlife Fund to 

help endangered ani-

mals and their habitats.  Bring in your coins for the coin 

toss to Mrs. Brown’s classroom through Friday, April 

19th.   Please visit  www.worldwildlife.org to check out 

how your donations will help our wild world! 


